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National Night Out -- Meet Your Neighbors
By Dave Steele

The Maidu Neighborhood Association invites you to participate in the National Night Out festivities on Tuesday, August 3, at the Maidu Park pavilion.  The pavilion is located between the batting cages and the basketball court. This is part of a nationwide celebration to remind people of the importance of working together to fight crime.  

All neighbors in Roseville and nationwide are encouraged to turn on their porch lights, lock their doors, and come outside that evening to spend time with neighbors.  Knowing your neighbors is the best crime prevention tool; and knowing you like to eat is our way of encouraging you to come out and socialize and meet those neighbors. 

From 6 pm until about 7:30 pm, we’ll be serving dinner at no charge.  Italian food will be featured.  We’ll have lasagna, delicious bread, and salad, as well as refreshments. 

If that isn’t enough, we’ll also have a tie-dye activity from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm provided by To Be Tie Dyed.  Tee shirts will be offered for $5 and bandanas for $3.  The cost includes the dyes and step-by-step instructions.  Other fun children’s activities will be provided.  

The Roseville Police and Fire Departments will stop by to let the neighborhood know they support us as we do them.  

Mark your calendar now for August 3 so you won’t miss National Night Out.

Free Family Film Festival 
by Geof Kragen

This summer, if you’re looking for something for your kids that is free, check out the following from Regal Theatres.

They have planned a fun-filled summer of select movies for kids and parents.  Regal has proudly offered this free summer fun since 1991.  Oh, did we mention that it’s FREE!

Selected G or PG movies start at 10 am every Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday during the festival.  Tickets and seating are first-come, first-served, and are limited to theatre capacity.  The theater advises movie goers to get there by 9 am to insure a seat.

The Free Family Film Festival is safe, lots of fun and a great way for kids to spend a weekday morning in the summer.  Tickets for the 2010 Free Family Film Festival are exclusively available at select theatres’ box office on the day of the show.

Here in Roseville, the theater is the Olympus Pointe 12, located at 520 N. Sunrise Avenue, telephone number (916) 772-1245.  There are two movies shown each day at 10 am and you may pick one of them to see, not both.


July 13, 14, 15
Kit Kittredge: American Girl (G)



Aliens In The Attic (PG)


July 20, 21, 22
March Of The Penguins (G)



Where The Wild Things Are (PG)


July 27, 28, 29
Arctic Tale (G)



Kung Fu Panda (PG)


August 3, 4, 5
Clifford's Big Movie (G)



The Spy Next Door (PG)

Newsletter delivery person needed for the homes on Sundance Court and Lariat Loop.  Call Jim Kidd at 784-7024 or e-mail him at jckidd@hotmail.com if you can deliver newsletters once a month.

Music in the Park 2010 

The popular Summer Concert Series returns to Royer Park.  All events start at 6 pm.  Concerts are free, family-friendly, and fun! Performing Arts of Roseville sponsors these concerts.  Make sure to bring your appetites as the Roseville Host Lions Club will be grilling hot dogs and hamburgers at each event.

July 18:  Dave Russell Band (country music)

August 15:  80z All Stars (hits of the ‘80s)

September 19:  Mumbo Gumbo (spicy New Orleans music)

Save Water - Save Money
by Dave Steele

To balance our water supply against increasing demands, we must all look for ways to reduce unnecessary use.  In Roseville, the average usage is 300 gal/day per person.  Roseville has created many programs to help you convert to more efficient use of your water.  

Here are a few rebates available:

Up to $200 for replacing older (pre-1992) toilets with new 1.28 gal/flush toilets.  Visit www.epa.gov/watersense/pp/het.htm to view models approved by the EPA for the rebate.

Replace thirsty grass with low-water use plants and get $1 for each sq/ft of turf replaced up to $1000 per site.  View the program at www.roseville.ca.us/cashforgrass.

Up to $50 for replacing older (pre-1992) toilets with new 1.6 gal/flush toilets. 

Rebates on a first come/first served basis may get $75 toward a high efficiency washing machine (funding limited).

$50 rebate for a pool cover -- $200 if it’s a mechanical pool cover -- call 774-5761.

Up to $400 for upgrading your irrigation system -- covers 100% of eligible parts and 25% of the labor - call 774-5761 (first come/first served; funding is limited).

Visit www.roseville.ca.us/savewater to view additional information /download applications on these last 4 items.

Additionally, have your City of Roseville account # ready and take the online water audit at the above web site and learn about water-efficient products for your home.  Take the free interactive garden tour to plan better landscaping at www.rwah2o.org /and best of all, schedule (774-5761) a Water-Wise House Call.  Specialists will come to your home to analyze your indoor/outdoor water use (free of course).  One simple thing we all can do is check for landscape irrigation water runoff.  Sending excess water into the storm drains is wasteful and unnecessary. 

Thank you, Jerry Dizon and Melinda Shrader
You may notice this month that the back page of our newsletter looks a little different.  Jerry Dizon of State Farm Insurance has scaled back and will no longer be purchasing ad space.  

Jerry Dizon started his sponsorship of our newsletters in January 2007 by purchasing a half page ad each month.  With his support and Melinda Shrader’s support, we have been able to print and distribute 1,000 newsletters each month.  We thank Jerry for his past support and we wish him the very best in the coming years.  If you should have any insurance questions or needs, please call him at (916) 624-6000.

We thank Melinda Shrader who has stepped forward to be our principal sponsor.  Melinda sponsors our garage sale every year and she now will take on full sponsorship of the newsletter.  Please call Melinda if you have any real estate questions or needs.  She is professional and experienced and she knows our neighborhood.  She can be reached at (916) 773-7535.

